
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 Newsletter 

      

Friday 12th March 2021 
Our Christian Value this week is JOY.  

What brings you joy? 

Hello Year 2 – Archie, Millie, Mia, Mylow, Myles, Esme, Dorka, 

Darcie, Charlie, Jensen, Joshua, Tom, Micah, Ella, Eva-Mae, Rocco, 
Jayden, Georgia, Sam and Logan, 
Welcome back! We have had a super week in school and it has been 
lovely to see all the children engaging in their learning and being able to 
spend time with their friends. We have also welcomed a new teaching 
assistant, Miss Gunson to Class 2 who is enjoying getting to know you. 
 
Courageous Advocate 
Our courageous advocate this week is C. T. Studd, the cricketer. He 
gave up cricket to travel to India and China spreading the word of God. 
Do you know the name of the group he travelled with? 
 
Learning This Week 
This week in class we have been exploring our class story ‘Wind in the 
Willows’ by Kenneth Grahame, collecting vocabulary to describe 
characters and writing sentences using past tense. The children have 
also enjoyed learning about animal habitats and creating 3d maps 
showing the habitats of the animals in our story. 
Your child has been given a new reading book this week and we will be 
reviewing reading books and reading levels in the next few weeks.  
 
Homework this week 
Spellings have been set for next week to be tested on Monday 15th March.  
New spellings will then be set for the following week. 
Homework books will be reintroduced from next Thursday 18th March. 
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Parents’ Evening Appointments 
You should have received a copy of the appointment letter yesterday.  
A copy of the letter can be found on the school website if not. 
Please return the slip to school or email your reply to 
class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Reminders  

REMINDER 

For the safety of our whole school family, please can all parents 

remember to practise social distancing and wear face coverings for drop 

off and collection. Thank you. 

The weather is still very changeable. Please ensure your child has a coat 
and is wearing full uniform where possible although we fully understand 
that you may have difficulty in finding replacement items at this time. 
  
Please inform us of any changes/updates to family circumstances or 
contact details. Thank you. 
 
Congratulations & Celebrations 
Well done to all our class members this week. You are shining, smiley 
and happy and putting lots of effort into your learning. 
Our certificates this week are awarded to Jayden, Jenson, Dorka and 
Georgia for their enthusiasm and hard work. 
 
Stay safe and well.  
Enjoy your weekend – especially all our wonderful Mums! 

 
Mrs Ramsay and Miss Gunson xx 
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